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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 9, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

RED CAVANEY 

JIM CONNOR0 t:~ 
Thank You Letter 
Stouffer's Cincinnati Towers 

The attached card was returned in the President's outbox. It is 
forwarded to you to make sure that Messrs. Sherwood and Cholak 
are on your list to receive a thunk you for what they did for him 
in Cincinnati. 

Unfcortunately we do not know what was with this card -possibly 
flowers, fruit? ? ? 

Please follow-up with appropriate action • 
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